From: Patrick Foster

Sent: June 13, 2023 11:34 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: Regarding Proposed Changes 1046-1048 North Park Street
Hello,

My name is Patrick Foster and | am a resident of 1039 Caledonia Avenue.

As a resident of a building that is directly adjacent to the lot in question, | fully support all proposed changes, and the
intention to redevelop.

Unfortunately, work precludes me from taking part in this hearing but | hope my support finds the hearing well.

Cheers,
Patrick Foster



